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Guidelines for PhD Scholarship Application Form 
 
Guidelines for Supervisors:  
 

 
1. Supervisor statements on student applications must carry and original signature in 

order for them to be processed by DDAR. Electronic signatures will not be accepted.   
 

2. Scholars will be required to submit one written piece of feedback each year when 
prompted by DDAR. The continuation of any awards is dependent on receipt of this. 
Supervisors will be encouraged to ensure students provide adequate and timely 
feedback on the progress of their research.  

 
3. Supervisors may also be asked to allow students time to attend an annual photo 

session arranged by DDAR in their research environment, and may be asked to grant 
permission to access restricted research areas for such purposes.  

 
4. Students may be asked by DDAR to present aspects of their research at alumni events 

or attend lectures/dinners as guests. In this instance, we may ask supervisors to 
encourage students to showcase their work and the work of their research group in this 
way and to promote Manchester within the alumni community.  

 
5. Scholars are required to keep DDAR informed of any change of contact details in 

order that requirements dependent on the award allocation are met each year. If this 
information is not forthcoming, we may contact the supervisor to assist with this.  

 
6. Students are required to submit copies of all publications when available. 

 
 
 
Any queries relating to the application procedure should be directed to your Faculty 
Postgraduate Recruitment Team. Faculty contacts are as below: 
 
MHS:  Mr James Power  james.k.power@manchester.ac.uk 
EPS:  Mr Lee Wilkinson  lee.wilkinson@manchester.ac.uk  
HUM: Ms Carole Douguedroit  nichola.ellis@manchester.ac.uk 
LS:  Dr Louise Barnes  louise.m.barnes@manchester.ac.uk 
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